Cié‘y of Albugquerque

Public Works Department
Transportation Development Services Section

March 30, 2000

Richard B. Moelier, Registerad. Arch.,
Richard B. Moeller Architect, A.LA.,
3737 Big Bend Rd. N.E.

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87111-4361

Re:  T.C.L. submittal for building permit approval for Blair Development, XXXX Constitution N.W.
Anderson Addition, Block 3, Lots 8-11, [J14/D135], No Architect's Stamp.

Dear Mr. Moeiler,

The location referenced above, dated March 30, 2000, is not acceptable and requires modification to the
Traffic Circulation Layout (T.C.L.) prior to Building Permit release as stated on the attached written comments and

red-lined T.C.L. markup.

Please resubmit revised T.C.L. after addressing typed and marked up comments.
Submit Plan along with typed comments and all red-lined, mark-up copies.

Sincerely,

Commercial Plan Checker

ce:
Engineer
Hydralogy File
Office File

THECITY OF ALBUQUERQUE IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/REASONABLE ACCOMMODATION EMPLOYER ——




